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TO: Honorable Byron Cook, Chair, House Committee on State Affairs 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB66 by Martinez, "Mando" (Relating to the disclosure by a member of the legislature or the 
lieutenant governor of certain information concerning a resident of this state to a 
governmental body.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Government Code requiring certain information concerning a resident of the 
state that is disclosed by a member of the legislature or the lieutenant governor to a governmental 
body to remain confidential unless the member or lieutenant governor elected to disclose the 
information.

The bill would take effect immediately if it receives a vote of two-thirds of all members elected to 
each house. If the bill does not receive the votes required to pass, the bill would take effect September 
1, 2011.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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